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To whom it may concern:

I am writing because I am concerned about the implications of MP Rob Pyne's Abortion
 Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016 that could allow unborn babies to be killed up to the
 moment of birth.

In discussing this bill with many people, I believe this overlooks the overwhelming
 community opposition to changing the law to make it easier to secure an abortion, without
 considering the life of unborn babies, who cannot speak for themselves.

It also ignores the serious physical and psychological effects of abortion on women and
 fails to address other solutions to the reasons a woman has chosen to seek to terminate her
 pregnancy.

Please consider this submission. Thank you,

Mrs Caroline Heckathorn
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